
F e d e r a l  R e s e r v e  b a n k  o f  D a l l a s

DALLAS, TEXAS

May 22,1964

To the Member and Nonmember Clearing Banks 

of the Eleventh Federal Reserve District:

We have been informed that during the month of June 

1964 the Federal Reserve Bank of Boston will observe June 17 

as a holiday.

We are transmitting this information to you for your 

guidance in connection with transit operations and transfers 

of funds.

Yours very truly,

Watrous H. Irons

President
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